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J.K. Scanlan Co., LLC has begun the $4 million design-build renovation of the ICU at Cape Cod
Hospital. The 7,200 s/f project design was provided by JACA architects. The upgrade/expansion is
being coordinated as renovations occur while the existing hospital areas are inhabited. All new
systems, finishes, and boom style headwalls will be installed throughout the unit. Construction and is
expected to be completed in July.
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